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We had a lot of new fish come in today, here are a few of the highlights: Pea Puffer, 
Kohaku and Citrus Guppy Pairs, Blue Lazuli Guppy Males, Panda Garra, Knight 
Goby, Pagoda Spiky Snail, White Spotted Rabbit Snail, Dumbo Plakat Male Betta, 
True Silver Dollar Lg, Monster Fire Eels over 20" and some local raised 
Julidochromis Transcriptus-Bemba. 

We have ferrets arriving tomorrow with some plants also arriving. We did get some 
parakeets today to my surprise. The weather could be dicey Tuesday and 
Wednesday with snow/rain mixture. If you have any questions please give us a 
call.

GO Aquatics | Minneapolis MN | Facebook
Best Regards,

Mike
GO Aquatics

Office: 612.379.1315

Fax:    612.379.1365

https://www.facebook.com/goaquatics

